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It is simply unacceptable for Washington to build an unequivocally and enormously polluting
facility based on speculative analysis and a faint hope of theoretical emission reductions. Ecology
should dismiss the speculative basis that this project could displace even more polluting facilities,
and instead should base its permitting decision on what is reasonably foreseeable and indeed,
assured, about this project--that it would cause millions of tons of greenhouse gas pollution each
year, for 40 years, and is profoundly inconsistent with achieving Washingtons climate goals.

The evidence in this draft SEIS demonstrates that Washington should deny NWIWs proposal to
build and operate this dangerous methanol refinery in Kalama. We cannot keep building fossil fuel
export infrastructure and expect to address the dangers of climate change.

Please keep our communities safe and keep Washington on track to meet our goals for reducing
climate pollution.


